
NOTICE INVITING INTERESTED CONTRACTORS FOR THE QUALIFIED CONTRACTORS’ LIST 
FOR 

REDWOODS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT dba COLLEGE OF THE REDWOODS 
 
 
NOTICE IS GIVEN THAT REDWOODS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT is inviting all interested licensed contractors to submit 
their company for inclusion on the District’s Qualified Contractors’ List for the District’s informally bid projects under the 
California Uniform Public Construction Cost Accounting Act (“CUPCCAA”).  
 
Contractors wishing to be added to the District’s Qualified Contractors’ List need to submit a 2025 Pre-Qualification 
Application.  Please visit https://www.redwoods.edu/services/bo/purchasing.php to download the application.  
 
Redwoods Community College District 
Eureka, CA  
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